
 
 
To:  Canon U.S.A., Inc. (“CUSA”) Distributors and Point of Sale Service Providers selling any 
Covered Battery products in or into California 
 
 
Date:  June 29, 2023 
 
 
RE: Responsible Battery Recycling Act of 2022 
 
 
Dear CUSA Distributors, Retailers, and Partners, 
 
California has adopted Assembly Bill No. 2440 Section 42421.2(b)(3): 
 

Every producer shall, no later than 180 days after the effective date of this chapter, 
notify all persons through which it is selling, distributing, importing, or offering for sale a 
covered battery in or into the state for sale in or into the state whether it will comply 
with this chapter individually or through a stewardship organization. 

 
This communication serves to meet the notification of the Act, to all persons through which 
CUSA is selling, distributing, importing, or offering for sale a covered battery, that CUSA will 
comply with AB 2440 through participation in the Call2Recycle battery stewardship 
organization. CUSA is an active steward with Call2Recycle, a Battery Stewardship Organization 
(BSO) as of the date of this communication 
 
This notification will also be included on CUSA’s website for sales of products into California. 
 


